
           Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Useful Diary Dates 2025 (All dates are on the school website)

APRIL 

4th: End of Term. 

      9.15am Assembly - Easter Egg raffle draw. 

(EASTER HOLIDAYS: 7th April – 18th April)  

22nd: TUESDAY BACK TO SCHOOL & ‘Active’ Maths day. 

24th: Parent Workshop for parents of Years 4, 5 & 6 

(Talking to your young person) from the Thought-full Team.  

MAY 

1st: Class Photo Day -  all children in correct uniform please 

5th: BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY — School closed to pupils 

8th: VE Day (80 yrs end of WW11) Red, White & Blue day. 

12th: Year 6 SAT’s Week — no absence will be authorised. 

14th: Messy Church at 3.30pm 

(HALF TERM: 26th – 30th) 

JUNE 

2nd: STEM ENRICHMENT WEEK  

9th: Year 6 Enterprise Week 

11th: Messy Church at 3.30pm 

13th: Non-uniform day for Summer Fair items. Tbd 

18th: New Year R parents (Sept 25) meeting at 1.45pm 

20th: Summer Fair 3.30pm - 5pm 

24th: Sharing of Work 3.15pm - 3.45pm 

25th: Sharing of Work 8.40am - 9am 

27th: Sports Day Morning starting at 9.15am.  

 

 

 

Year 6 SAT’s Breakfast 12th - 15th May 
Every year, in the week of the Year 6 end of Key Stage 2 

tests, Mrs Olliver likes to organise a continental style 

breakfast for Cedar class to have at school before school 

starts to get them relaxed and ready for the SAT’s that day. 

There is no cost to you and we would like all of the children 

to attend every day from Monday 12th - Thursday 15th. 

Please arrive at 8.15am through the Willow room outside 

door. This is a very positive start to the day for the children. 
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Easter Egg Hamper Raffle 

It’s that time of year 

again where three lucky 

winners could win an 

amazing Easter Egg 

Hamper just in time for 

the Easter break. There are 3 hampers to win and tickets 

cost £1 each; you can buy as many tickets as you like on 

ParentPay. The draw will take place in assembly on Friday 

the 4th April. Good luck everyone!  

Hazel Class at The Big Sing 

Every year, we take part in the 

locality schools singing 

festival, The Big Sing at The 

Regis School. Last Thursday, 

Mrs Knights took Hazel class 

to the event where they 

performed a medley of songs 

brilliantly. Lots of children sang solos and Mrs Knights was 

thrilled with their performance. Well done Hazel class and 

thank you Mrs Knights for organising it.  

Lime Class Paultons Park Visit 

Last Friday, Lime class went to Paultons Park as part of 

their ‘forces’ science topic. Not only did they have a 

workshop on forces and gravity but they were allowed in 

the theme park too. The day was a massive hit with the 

children and Mr Jeffries complimented the children on 

their excellent behaviour and a brilliant day all round.  

Scooters and Bikes 
Please can I remind parents/carers that all scooters 

and bikes brought and left at school, during the day, 

should be locked up safely. This keeps them secure and is 

a deterrent to any opportunist thieves. It also ensures that 

a scooter or bike cannot be taken by someone else by 

mistake. Whilst theft is rare, sadly, it has happened before. 

It is also a good idea to mark the scooter, bike and helmets 

with your child’s name on to avoid any confusion. All bikes 

and scooters left on the premises is at your own risk and 

the school cannot be held responsible in the event of 

any loss or damage. Thank you for your support.  


